
                                                          

St Joseph’s Church, Boyle 
8th November 2020 

Sunday Mass Times: 10:30a.m. Sunday on Webcam 

Weekday Mass Times: Monday - Saturday: 10:00am on Webcam                    

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time  
Mass Intentions for Week Monday 2nd to Sunday 8th November 

Contacts 
Fr. Gerard Hanly P.P:   071 966 2218 
Fr. Jonas Rebamontan C.C:  071 966 2012 
Parish Office & Sacristy:  071 966 2643  
Parish Office Hours:   9:30 am. to 12:30 pm.  
24hr Duty Tel:    086 826 2643 
Parish email:    office@boyleparish.ie 

 
Remembering Our Dead 
Everyone loves to be remembered. 
But if we want to be remembered, 
we have a duty to remember. 
Memory is a powerful thing. 
Wrongly used it can bring death rather than life. 
Rightly used it can bring death of immortality. 
It keeps the past alive. 
Those we remember never die. 
They continue to walk and talk with us. 
Their influence is still felt among us. 
There is nothing stronger or more helpful than a good remembrance. 
To all our dead we say, we want you to know, 
that we haven’t forgotten you. 
We remember you. 
And your memory most definitely brings life to us today. 
May it also assure us of life for you, 
that eternal life Christ came on earth to give us. 
 
Elphin Diocesan-wide Prayer Support Initiative for our world's 25 
million+ refugees and 4.2 million asylum seekers is under 
consideration.  To find out more please visit: 
www.elphindiocese.ie/prayer4refugees 
 
The Lord is Our Hope – A Pastoral Message from Bishop Kevin: 
“It has been, without doubt a very difficult and stressful year. Many 
people have lost loved ones and a great many more have been sick. I 
want you to know that you are always in my prayers and that, all over 
the Diocese, people are praying for you every day”. Read Bishop Kevin’s 
message in full on www.elphindiocese.ie 
 
Lough Derg NOVEMBER MEMORIAL SERVICE for Deceased Pilgrims 
and Benefactors  :Live via webcam from St. Mary’s Church, Pettigo, 
Sunday 22nd November at 7pm www.churchservices.tv/pettigo 
 TO ENROL A DEPARTED LOVED ONE please contact us by email: 
info@loughderg.org or  Tel: 0(0353) 71 9861518. 
 
Thank You: 
 A sincere thank you for your continual support of your weekly 
envelopes and your contribution to the November collection. 

Monday 10am Patrick and Ann Fitzpatrick 

Tuesday 10am The Deceased Members of the Mc Dermottroe 
and Bruen Families. John O’ Connor 

Wednesday 10am Ellen and Fred Hever and The Deceased Family 
Members 

Thursday 10am Peter Phelan 

Friday 10am The Deceased Sisters of Boyle Convent of 
Mercy 
The Deceased Members of the Martin and 
Scally Families 
Martha Mc Guinn (1st Anniversary) 
Gerry Higgins 
Paddy, Frances and Katherine Mc Gee 
Nellie and Tom Mc Dermott 
Martin and Sheila Candon 

Saturday 10:00am Maureen Slein (Months Mind) 

Sunday 10:30am Tommy and Anne Mc Grath  
Peter and Eileen Cryan 

http://www.elphindiocese.ie/prayer4refugees
http://www.elphindiocese.ie/
http://www.churchservices.tv/pettigo
mailto:info@loughderg.org
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